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August 17, 2016 
 

The Lakeville Board of Health held a meeting on August 17, 2016 at the Lakeville Town 
Office Building.  Board of Health Members present: Robert Poillucci and Christopher 
Spratt.  Member Derek Maxim was absent with prior notice. 
 

Chairman Poillucci called the meeting to order at 6:18 pm and noted for the record that 
Member Maxim was on vacation and Member Spratt was delayed due to traffic.  He 
noted that this meeting was being recorded by Board of Health. 
 

27 Twin Oaks, (065-003-002) – Members met with Jon Pink from AZOR Land 
Sciences, Inc.  Three abutter cards were submitted. The fourth abutter Dave Marzelli 
from 7 Pine Bluff was present and had no issues with this project.  Mr. Pink was 
requesting multiple state and local variances for a septic repair.  Board Members 
reviewed plans dated July 6, 2016 and variance request letter dated July 25, 2016. 
 

Upon a motion made by Chairman Poillucci and seconded by Member Spratt, the 
Board: 
 

VOTED:  To approve the variances as listed on the July 25, 2016 letter.  Unanimous 
vote in favor. 
 

Upon a motion made by Member Spratt and seconded by Chairman Poillucci, the 
Board: 
 

VOTED:  To adjourn the meeting at 6:25 pm.   Unanimous vote in favor 
 
 
 
 

Accepted as Typed 
9/22/16JL 


